
 
 
 

2024 IBCLC Care Award 
 

The International Board of Lactation Consultant Examiners® and 
the International Lactation Consultant Association® recognize 

 

Hospital General Docente de Calderon  
Quito, Pichincha Quito, Ecuador 

 
for the excellence demonstrated in staffing International Board-Certified Lactation Consultants® as 

part of your maternal-child health care team, and for conducting activities that demonstrate 
promotion, protection, and support of breastfeeding. 

 
Awarded for two years ending April 30, 2026 

                                                                                     

Brooke Gilliam, BSN, RN, IBCLC      Iona Macnab, BA(HONS), LLB, IBCLC 
             IBLCE Board Chair           ILCA President 

 

 

                   


